Burton,Steven

From: Ulla Kauffman [UKauffman@aol.com]

Sent: Sunday, October 01, 2017 4:29 PM

To: Burton,Steven

Subject: [CAUTION]RE: [CAUTION]RE: Land use permit

The overhang would start just below the eves at about 9'4" and then, as | understand it, drop about 3 inches/ft
out the 8' width so end at about 7' 4". Does that make sense?

From: Burton,Steven [mailto:sburton@co.weber.ut.us]
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 4:49 PM

To: Ulla Kauffman

Subject: RE: [CAUTION]RE: Land use permit

Ulla,

What will the height of the carport be?
Thanks,
Steve

From: Ulla Kauffman [mailto:UKauffman@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 3:29 PM

To: Burton,Steven

Subject: [CAUTION]RE: Land use permit

Thank you again for your help today negotiating the Land Use Permit process.
Attached are three documents. Please let me know if you need any additional information from us.

Thanks,
Ulla Kauffman
801-745-2800

From: Burton,Steven [mailto:sburton@co.weber.ut.us]
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 4:14 PM

To: ulla@iul.com
Subject: Land use permit

Hello,

Attached is the land use permit application. Structures that are 200 square feet in size or larger require building permits.
Let me know if you have any questions.
Regards,

Steve Burton
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